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January 10, 2024 

Mr. Jeffrey Ueoka 
Mancini, Welch & Geiger LLP 
305 East Wakea Avenue, Suite 200 
Kahului, Hawaii  96732 
 
Dear Mr. Ueoka: 
 

SUBJECT: WAIKAPU DEVELOPMENT VENTURE, LLC, 
AFFORDABLE WORKFORCE HOUSING PROJECT 
(HLU-3(2)) 

 
 Thank you for participating in the Maui County Council’s Housing and 
Land Use Committee meeting of May 10, 2023. 
 

As a follow up to your presentation, may I please request a response to the 
following: 

 
1. Please provide a brief update on the status of the project, including 

any impediments to the progress of the development. 
 
2. Please indicate if you plan to present at a future Housing and Land 

Use Committee meeting this year. 
 

May I further request a response by January 26, 2024.  To ensure efficient 
processing, please transmit your response to hlu.committee@mauicounty.us 
and include the relevant Committee item number in the subject line of your 
response. 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any 

questions, please contact Legislative Analyst Ana Lillis at 808-270-7659, or 
Legislative Attorney Carla Nakata at 808-270-5519. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TASHA KAMA, Chair 
Housing and Land Use Committee 
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HLU Committee

From: HLU Committee
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 2:34 PM
To: Jeffrey Ueoka
Cc: Ana L. Lillis; Stacey L. Vinoray; Tasha A. Kama
Subject: RE: HLU-3(2), Waikapu Development Ventures Affordable Workforce Housing Project
Attachments: 003(2)a01 -s-TK.pdf

Aloha Mr. Ueoka: 
 
Please see attached letter from Councilmember Tasha Kama.  Response requested by 01/26/2024. 
 
Mahalo, 
Stacey 
 
 




